
 
 

CENTRAL BANK OF SEYCHELLES 
 

Request for Information (RFI) 
 

for the 
 

Supply and Implementation 
 

of the 
 

Central Bank Core Banking System (CBCBS) 

 
In line with its Procurement Policy, the Central Bank of Seychelles (CBS) has issued a Request 

for Information (RFI) for the supply and implementation of a Core Banking System and is 

inviting interested Vendors/Firms/Companies to submit their responses in terms of their 

interest, experience and capabilities as per the details provided in the document. 

 

The RFI, which is available on the CBS website is intended to be used to assist the Bank in 

pre-selecting a list of suitable Vendors/Firms/Companies that may be invited to participate in 

a Request for Proposal (RFP) stage in 2022.  The issuance of the RFI does not imply an offer 

by CBS or a firm commitment for issuance of an RFP or a contract for services in the future. 

 

Interested Vendors/Firms/Companies are requested to download a copy of the RFI document 

via the following link: https://www.cbs.sc/Procurement/TenderNotices.html 

 

Closing Dates 

Submission of Intent to Respond 4.00 p.m. Seychelles time on Friday 22nd October 2021  

Submission of full response to 

the RFI 

2.00 p.m. Seychelles time on Tuesday 07th December 

2021  

 

For any clarification on the RFI, please contact Mr Mike Tirant on Tel: (+248) 4282120 / 

Email: mike.tirant@cbs.sc, or Mr Hansel Elizabeth on Tel: (+248) 4282070 / Email: 

hansel.elizabeth@cbs.sc, or Mr Russel Moustache on Tel: (+248) 4282018 / Email: 

russel.moustache@cbs.sc, Monday to Friday from 8.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. 
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